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Dear Committee members, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide my views on the use of battery cages in NSW. 
 
Lets ban battery farms ie caged eggs.  
 
Hens have a right to a happy and pain free life. 
 
Im sure that if anyone of you went to one of those farms you would be sad and appalled!! 
 
Lets do what everyone with any compassion and humanity wants - Free range eggs only PLEASE!!!! 
 
What is stopping you????? 
Thank you for reading this 
 
Kind regards, 
judith robertson 

 


